
Students are 
working on their 
next novel project. 
The genre we’re 
focusing on is 
historical fiction. 
Your student 
should be reading 
each night in 
preparation for 
their final 
projects. 
This will be due on 
March 17th.

Happy March! As the year progresses, some of 
the students’ binders have seen better days. 
Please ask your student how theirs is holding 
up and if they need a new one. Please continue 
to ask your students if they have homework or 
any tests or quizzes coming up.

Science: Finishing up 
cells and moving on to 
Classification of Living 
Things.

Math: Ratios, Unit 
Rates, Proportions, & 
Percents

Social Studies: 
Continuing World 
Religions

ELA: Argumentative / 
informational writing, 
beginning a new novel 
Number The Stars

Spelling: AIR 
Achievement Vocabulary

Final Payment for Camp Nuhop: March 9th
Camp Nuhop Paperwork: March 9th
End of 3rd quarter: March 11th
No School: March 18th
Camp Nuhop Parent Meeting: March 22nd

A special thank you to everyone who participated in the fundraising 
efforts for Camp Nuhop. The original cost for each student to attend 
Camp Nuhop was $155. Through the hard work of the students’ 
fundraising, we were able to reduce the cost of the trip to $95.
**Thanks to a sponsor, we were able to give every 6th grader 
their own water bottle to use at school.


